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The Permanent Mission of the Holy See presents its compliments to all
Delegations and Missions accredited to the Organization for Security and
Co-operation in Europe (OSCE) and to the Conflict Prevention Centre, and in
reference to FSC Decision 13/97 (Information Exchange on Conventional Arms
Transfers) as amended by Decisions 8/98 and 8/08 and FSC Decision 20/95
(Questionnaire on Conventional Arms Transfers), has the honour to inform that the
Holy See, given its specific nature and mission, has nothing to communicate
concerning the data requested in the above-mentioned Decisions.

The Permanent Mission of the Holy See avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to all Delegations and Missions to the OSCE and to the Conflict Prevention

Centre the assurances of its highest consideration.

Vienna, 28 June 2017

To all Delegations and Missions of
the Participating States to the OSCE

To the Conflict Prevention Centre

VIENNA



